
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

   
 

CHAPLAIN’S MESSAGE 

Rev. Vincent DeRosa, Council Chaplain 
 

 
 

Spring has FINALLY arrived and many of us are making 

vacation plans. That’s all well and good; yet let’s remember not to 

take a vacation from our faith. Continue your daily devotions.   

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

SK Joseph M. Feakes, Grand Knight 

E-mail: josephfeakes@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-774-0137 
 

 
 

The emblem of the Order dates from the Second 

Supreme Meeting May 12, 1883. It was designed by James T. 
Mullen, who was then the first Supreme Knight. A quick glance at 

the emblem indicates a shield mounted upon the Cross of Malta. 

The shield is that associated with a medieval Knight. The cross of 

Malta is the representation of a traditionally artistic design of the 

Cross of Christ through which all graces of redemption were 

procured for mankind. This then represents the Catholic spirit of 

the Order. Mounted on the shield are three objects: a mace 

standing vertically, and crossed behind it, an anchor and a dagger 

or short sword. The mace from Roman days is symbolic of 

authority, which must exist in any tightly bonded and efficiently 

operating organization. The anchor is the mariner’s symbol for 

Columbus, patron of the Order, while the short sword or dagger 

was the weapon of the Knight when engaged upon an errand of 

mercy. Thus, the shield expresses Catholic Knighthood in 
organized, merciful action and with the letters “K of C” it 

proclaims this specific form of activity. The red, white and blue in 

the background are the colors of the flag of the country in which 

the Order originated. 

FAITH     HOPE    CHARITY 

Red is the symbol of Faith, of belief in Christ, in the 

Redemption and in the mission of every man to spread the 
knowledge and love of Jesus Christ. White is the color of the 

Eucharistic Host, symbolizing God’s presence among men and of 

the infinite love God has for man. White is the symbol of Christ-

like Charity. Blue is the color of our Lady’s mantle in which she 

draped her beloved son, through whom salvation came to a sinful 

world. Blue is then the symbol of Hope.   Vivat Jesus!  

 

DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT 

SK Stephen E. Goldhammer, District Deputy (30) 

E-mail: SEGoldhamm@aol.com ~ Phone: 301-570-9613 
 

 
 

Happy Mother's Day to all of our Lovely Ladies! We 

appreciate your support and encouragement! 

The end of the Fraternal Year is rapidly 

approaching. That doesn't mean it's time to give up on recruiting 

new members. Tell a friend why you joined the Knights and all 

the great things our Council does, then invite him to join; he 

might even say, “Yes!” 

As the new Fraternal Year approaches, our prospective 

Grand Knight S/K Fred Taylor, in anticipation of being elected, is 

busy planning the Council's activities for his year and contacting 

people to be one of the six Activities Directors, Committee 
Chairmen, and Activities Chairmen. If Fred contacts you, it's 

because he has confidence in you and thinks you'll do a good job 
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in the position he has in mind for you. Please show your 
appreciation to Fred for accepting the responsibilities of Grand 

Knight by stepping up and agreeing to help him and the Council 

enjoy a wonderful and successful Fraternal Year. Fred can't do 

everything himself; he deserves your support. Your sacrifice of 

time and effort for at least one event will be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks and Vivat Jesus! 

 

CHAPTER NEWS 

Bishop McNamara Chapter - Established 1963 

 

 
 

Attend an upcoming Chapter meeting to learn more 

about other councils and how they serve Maryland’s communities.  

Next meeting is WED/MAY/20 at St. John Francis 
Regis, SJ Council #7914, Hollywood, MD. Program: Chapter 

Elections. [http://www.kofc-md.org/state1415/mcnamara.asp] 

 

FRATERNAL BENEFITS ADVISOR REPORT 
 

 
 

Promises of Million Dollar Round Table Agents 
 

I am proud to be a member of the Million Dollar Round 

Table (MDRT), the leading association of life insurance and 
financial services professionals. A mere 6 percent of life 

insurance professionals in North America can qualify to join this 

elite organization.  Their Code of Ethics calls for member agents 

to “always place the interests of their clients above their own 

interests,” and to “give the best possible advice to clients by 

seeking to maintain and improve professional knowledge, skills 

and competence.”  MDRT expects of their members exactly what 

you expect of me: exemplary sales practices, outstanding service 

and high ethical standards. 

What does “exemplary sales practices” mean for you and 

your family?  It means that I won’t simply try to push a policy on 
you. I’ll take the time to review your current coverage with you. 

I’ll ask questions about your needs, goals and budget. I’ll 

recommend a plan to help you meet your needs and move toward 

accomplishing your goals. Most importantly, I’ll answer your 
questions. I want your purchase to be an informed one. 

The promise of “outstanding service” is not common in 

our service-driven world. Whether or not you purchase life 

insurance coverage through the Order, our relationship won’t end. 

Things like needs, goals and budgets change over a lifetime. What 

is an appropriate amount of coverage today may not be 

appropriate tomorrow. I’ll meet with you annually to make sure 

you and your family stay adequately protected. 

Above all, our professional agents are held to the highest 

ethical standards. We are held to these by MDRT, by the Order 

and by ourselves. In a culture where big business ethics are often 
questionable at best, isn’t it reassuring to know that you can trust 

your insurance agent? As a brother Knight, I have the best 

interests of you and your family at heart. I’ll render that service, 

which, under the same circumstances, I would apply to myself.  

 

CHURCH NEWS 
 

ST. PATRICK’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpatricksmd.org 

Reverend William E. Foley, Pastor 
 

 
 

ST. PATRICK’S FAMILY FESTIVAL 
 

 Save Friday, May 15 to attend St. Patrick’s Family 

Festival. Enjoy an evening at the parish with a Villa Maya catered 
dinner, carnival games and activities, face painting and an outdoor 

movie on the field. Tickets will be on sale after Sunday Masses, 

May 3 and 10.  

 

ST. PETER’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpetersolney.org 

Reverend Thomas M. Kalita, Pastor 
 

 
 

ST. PETER’S PARISH PHOTO DIRECTORY 
 

Plans are in the works for our new Parish Directory! 

Saint Peter’s Parish has changed a lot in the 20 years since our last 

directory. We are excited to include all of our parish members in 

the new edition. Picture appointments will take place in May and 

http://www.kofc-md.org/state1415/mcnamara.asp
http://www.stpatricksmd.org/
http://www.stpetersolney.org/


June. You do not want to miss out! Every individual and family 
who participates will receive a directory and an 8x10 portrait. 

Check upcoming bulletins for more details. If you would like to 

volunteer to be a part of our committee, please e-mail 

angela.busby@stpetersolney.org.  

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

Joseph Feakes, GK 

 
My Brother Knights: 

Membership in our order does not begin and end with 

your First Degree. Your commitment to service can have wide 

boundaries. 
I encourage you to strongly consider how you can 

advance through the various degrees and the opportunities to 

serve as chairmen, directors, and officers.  Our Council and our 

Order need your support. 

We have a First Degree in May.  Let's, as a group, find 

those men who seek to make a difference and at the same time 

rethink our status as active Knights. 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 
 

Please keep these Knights and families in your prayers. 
 

INDIVIDUAL’S NAME RELATIONSHIP 

Rev. Fr. Thomas Kalita Pastor/St. Peter’s Church 

Rev. Fr. Louis Tou Past Chaplain/Council 6793 

Kayla MacBride Niece of Fr. Kalita 

Rose Taylor Mother/Fred Taylor 

Donna d’Almeida Wife/Innocent d’Almeida 

Louis Krempasky Father/Joseph Krempasky 

Brian Hemke Son/Don Hemke 

Leon Amaducci Friend/Chris Romano 

Ronald Kiss Brother Knight/Steve Goldhammer 

Frances Beans Friend/Paul McFarlane 

Barbara Campanero Friend/Don Hemke 

Doug Ketter Brother Knight/Don Hemke 

Donna Saciola Friend/Kevin Kennedy 

Peter Townsend Brother Knight/Don Hemke 

Molly Chen Friend/Homer Chen 

Debbie Pantaleo Friend, Jack Giacalone 

Mary Ann Coady Friend, Paul McFarlane 

Joyce Buckley Friend, Paul McFarlane 

DECEASED’S NAME DATE OF DEATH 

Lawrence Buckner 04/09/2015 

Anthony Winfrey 04/15/2015 
 

† Continue to pray for the souls of our deceased armed forces. 
 

 
 

 

YOUTH NEWS 

Andy Colliton, Youth Activities Coordinator 

E-mail: apcollitonA@verizon.net ~ Phone: 301-924-2733 
 

EASTER POSTER CONTEST UPDATE 

 
Through materials provided by our Council, students in 

in our area schools were invited to create and submit a poster 

depicting their understanding of the meaning of Easter using the 

theme Christ is Risen! We received several great entries! These 

will be judged and winners will be announced in late May 2015.   

 

2015 FATHER CANICE TREACY 

MEMORIAL SHOLARSHIPS 

DEADLINE IS FRIDAY MAY 1, 2015 

 
Visit our Council Website [www.kofc6793.org] for an 

application. Scholarship Chairman: Kevin Kennedy 301-774-5014  

 

 
A Communion Breakfast for Life is planned for 

Sunday, May 17 (10AM-2PM) at St. Peter’s parish center. 

The breakfast follows the 9AM Mass and we will have a 

guest speaker.  See attached flyer for details. 

Our Council website [www. kofc6793.org] links to 

the MD State Council’s website [www.kofc-md.org] 
where you will find the latest State news. There’s 

also a link to the Supreme Council’s website 
[http://www.kofc.org] where you can learn more 

about the global reach of our Order. 

mailto:apcollitonA@verizon.net


  CULTURE OF LIFE REPORT   

Steve Goldhammer, St. Patrick’s Culture of Life Chairman 

 

 Another Successful 40 Days for Life Campaign 

Since 40 Days for Life began its coordinated campaigns 

in 2007, they have received cumulative reports of 10,000 babies 

who have been saved because their mothers rejected abortion and 

chose life! What a tremendous gift from God! 
 

 And There Has Been Success in Gaithersburg 

For the past four years, there has been praying near 

LeRoy Carhart’s late-term abortion clinic in Gaithersburg every 

Monday morning) regardless of weather) and during the semi-

annual 40 Days for Life Campaigns. Campaign Director Andrew 

Glenn reports that the number of babies saved is about 240 (that 

they know of). That averages one per week, perhaps more. Prayer 

works! 
  

 A survey conducted by the National Institute of Family and 

Life Advocates (NIFLA), a national legal network of prolife 

pregnancy centers, showed how powerful ultrasounds are in 

changing the minds of abortion-minded and abortion-vulnerable 

patients. When a woman sees her preborn child on an ultrasound, 

with a beating heart by 22 days post-fertilization, she will most 

likely choose life—78% of abortion-minded or abortion-
vulnerable mothers who saw their ultrasounds did! It is not a 

coincidence that 83.5% said that the ultrasound “Absolutely” has 

a positive impact and another 15.76% said that it “More than 

likely” did. For more information, go to 

http://www.lifenews.com/2015/03/05/78-of-women-considering-

an-abortionchoose-life-when-they-see-an-ultrasound/ 
  

 Please pray and support pregnancy assistance 

organizations.  Some of our local groups are: 
 

* Birthright, 301-946-3339, 12247 Georgia Ave, Silver Spring, 

MD 20902 

* Centro Tepeyac, 301-587-9516, 1315 Apple Ave, Silver Spring, 

MD 20910 

* Gabriel Project Cluster (of Montgomery County), 301-946-

4815, 2001 Veirs Mill Rd, #626, Rockville, MD 20848 

* Rockville Pregnancy Clinic, 301-770-4444, 12730 Twinbrook 

Pkwy, #200, Rockville, MD  20852 

* Shady Grove Pregnancy Center, 301-963-6223, 16220 N 
Frederick Rd, # 118, Gaithersburg, MD  20877 

 

SUPREME NEWS 

Source: Supreme Website 
 

A reactivated Knights of Columbus council, whose 

foundation dates to 1896, received a charter and a new name in a 

ceremony at the historic New York City church where the council 

will serve. Supreme Knight Carl Anderson presented the charter 

April 11 to the newly renamed Archbishop John J. Hughes 
Council 163 at the end of Mass in the Basilica of St. Patrick’s Old 

Cathedral in lower Manhattan. Completed in 1815 as the second 
Catholic Church in New York, the old cathedral is marking its 

200th anniversary with a major renovation that will be completed 

in November. It was designated a basilica in 2010 by Pope 

Benedict XVI. 

Receiving the charter from the supreme knight was 

Grand Knight Ernest Mingione. (See photo below.) Also taking 

part in the ceremony were Supreme Director Arthur Harris of 

New York; State Deputy Carmine Musumeci; Charles Daeschler, 

state reactivation chairman; District Deputy James Hamilton, 

other state council officials and members of Council 163. The 

Mass for the Vigil of Divine Mercy Sunday was offered by 
Supreme Chaplain William E. Lori of Baltimore. The pastor, 

Msgr. Donald Sakano, was among the concelebrants and 

delivered the homily.  
 

 
 

In addition to the council charter, Supreme Knight 

Anderson delivered a check for $100,000 to Msgr. Sakano for 

construction of a memorial to Archbishop Hughes in the 

cathedral’s front courtyard and the establishment of the planned 

Archbishop John Hughes Center for Faith Formation and 

Community Service. Msgr. Sakano praised the work of Council 

163, saying, “We are very proud of what we do and what we will 

do here.” He said that the council’s new name reflects a renewed 

identity and mission for Knights at the old cathedral, which is 

located in a bustling neighborhood on the outskirts of Little Italy 

and Chinatown. Read more of this story at this link:  
http://www.kofc.org/un/en/news/releases/detail/printer_friendly/jo

hn-hughes-council163.html  

 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 
 

SULLIVAN BROTHERS ASSEMBLY 2861 

“WE STICK TOGETHER!” 
Sir Knight Peter Zaudtke, Faithful Navigator [www.sullivan2861.org] 

 
     Business Meetings are held the third Thursday of each 

month at 8PM. See this newsletter’s calendar for details. 
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MARYLAND STATE COUNCIL NEWS 
 

“Be not afraid, our faith is our courage!” 

 

12 ULTRASOND MACHINES IN MARYLAND 

AND COUNTING… 
 

Statistics reveal that most women who consider abortion 

choose life after seeing an ultrasound image of their child.  These 

families need your help!   
The Knights of Columbus Supreme Council is teaming 

with local Knights on a major initiative to purchase ultrasound 

machines for the Crisis Pregnancy Centers.  Our success with this 

program in Maryland has enabled us to get the per-unit cost of 
these machines down to $22,000. Supreme Council will cover half 

of this cost.  The first several machines purchased in Maryland 

under this program are already in place and saving lives!   

Donations made payable to Sonogram Fund of SMC 

#1470 Charities, Inc., may be mailed to: Jerry Hicks, Maryland 

State Council Culture of Life Director [24582 Spriggs Court, 

Hollywood, MD 20636]  

 

COUNCIL NEWS 
 

SAVE THE DATE: SUN/JUN/14 

TO COMMEMORATE OUR COUNCIL’S 

CHARTER ANNIVERSARY 
 

 On APR/21/2015 our council marked its 39th Charter 

Institution Anniversary! Council 6793’s namesake is Father 

Peter Paul Maher. Can you identify his photo below, circa June-

1955 as a graduate of Mt. St. Mary’s Seminary? 
 

 
 

We will commemorate our council’s 39
th
 Charter 

Anniversary with a luncheon on Sunday, June 14 (2-5PM) at the 

Golden Bull Restaurant, Gaithersburg, MD. 

See attached flyer for details.  

NEW COUNCIL OFFICERS NOMINATIONS 

 
 

Any third degree brother knight of this Council is 

eligible to be nominated for an Officer position for the fraternal 

year July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016. You may also nominate 

yourself. Contact one of our two nominating committee members: 

Stephen Goldhammer (301-570-9613) or Jack Giacalone (301-

774-6338). This year’s election will be held at the Wednesday, 

June 10, 2015 Business meeting. Nominations will remain open 

until the time just before the election.  Thus far, the nominees are: 

 
Grand Knight -   Fred Taylor 

Chaplain and Associate Chaplain - Appointed by Grand Knight 

Deputy Grand Knight -   Christopher J. Romano 

Chancellor -    Open 

Warden -    Open 

Financial Secretary -   Appointed by Supreme 

Treasurer -    William J. Kollins 

Recorder -    Reinhold J. Herberg 

Advocate -    James B. O’Brien 

Lecturer -    Appointed by Grand Knight 

Outside Guard -    Gerald W. Hayden 

Inside Guard -    Karl A. Menzel 
Trustee 1 Year -    Open 

Trustee 2 Year -    Jack Giacalone 

Trustee 3 Year -    Joseph M. Feakes 

Convention Delegate -   Joseph M. Feakes 

1st Alternate -    Jack Giacalone 

2nd Alternate –    Open 

 

 

Our council is seeking to fill the position of 

“Soundman” on our First Degree Team.  

    
 

The job is important, yet simple to perform. 

Contact Paul McFarlane (301-633-9439) or 

PMknight6793kofc@verizon.net with interest.  

mailto:PMknight6793kofc@verizon.net


 MOTHERS’ DAY IS SUN/MAY/10 
 

DEAR MOM: 
 
Somehow, it didn’t matter if I brought you 
FLOWERS… 

 

 
 

…or a FROG! 
 

 
 

You accepted them and me with delight!  I know now 
you only saw GOOD through your loving eyes!  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

FOOD AND NECESSITIES FOR FAMILIES 
Paul D. McFarlane, Food for Families Chairman 

 

 

Please buy and bring any of the items listed below to any 

Council event. We donate these to St. Patrick’s and St. Peter’s 

Food Banks to help our parishes’ families.  
 

Dried Beans or Peas - Macaroni and Cheese – Spaghetti and other 

Pastas - Snacks (cookies, crackers, granola bars, nuts) – Cold or Hot 
Cereals – Juices - Pancake Mix - Syrup - Chili - Canned Fruits and 

Vegetables - Rice (bagged or boxed) - Peanut Butter - Jelly – Jell-O – 
Pudding Mixes - Canned meats (Spam, Ham, Corned Beef, etc.) - 

Beef Stew – Soups - Canned Chicken - Muffin Mix - Dried Milk – 

Tuna/Chicken/Hamburger Helper (Any boxed dinners) – Ramen 
Noodles, Rice & Side dishes, etc. 

    PLEASE CHECK EXPIRATION DATES ON ALL ITEMS. 

MARIAN’S PROPERTY COTTAGE 

MOVING DAY - SAT/MAY/16 (8AM) 
Jack Giacalone (301-774-6338 or jgiacal@verizon.net) 

 
The Marians of the Immaculate Conception, via Brother 

Leonard, have given notice that we must vacate the “Cottage” by 

June 1, 2015. The property has been sold to a developer that will 

build 35 single-family homes and 19 townhomes on the site’s 22.9 

acres. We leave with mixed emotions and fond memories of the 

events we held there and Brother Knights and families we met 

there, we will miss being there.  

We’ve designated Saturday, May 16 (beginning at 8AM) 

as our moving day to pack and take our “stuff” to a local storage 

facility. Volunteers are needed on that day to help pack and move. 

Please contact Jack Giacalone if you can help. (Contact info 
above.) We are exploring several other options that will take some 

time to develop. If any brother knights would like to propose a 

long-term storage/meeting solution/idea please let me know. 

 

MARIAN’S WELCOME SPRINGTIME PARTY 
Paul McFarlane, PGK 

 

 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  Thanks so VERY MUCH for 

all your help with the SUN/APR/19 Welcome Springtime party 

for the Marian’s Assisted Living residents!  

This is the 5th year in a row that we’ve held a special 

event just for these residents. The Council thanks Barbara and 

Bob Mazonkey for initiating this tradition. The residents LOVED 

it and appreciated your presence and hands-on caring! 
 

Prayer for Health 
 In each newsletter issue we publish the names of Knights 

and their families and friends for whom prayers are offered for a 

host of reasons. (See page-3.) In case you need a “new” way to 

pray, try the prayer below. And thank you for all your prayers as 

we know God answers them, in His time and in His way. 
 

Please restore your servant [State name(s) of the 

persons.] to full health, dear Father. Remove all fear and doubt 

from their heart(s) by the power of your Holy Spirit. And may 

you, Lord, be glorified through their life(ves).  Amen. 

mailto:jgiacal@verizon.net


 

 

Sunday, May 17, 2015, Following the 9 a.m. Mass at the 

Parish Hall, Saint Peter’s Parish, Olney 
Scrambled Eggs, Pancakes, Sausage, Bagels and Donuts 

 Butter & Cream Cheese, Coffee & Orange Juice 

Cost: $12 per Adult, $7 for Children 3–10 years old, and Free for Children under 3 

All proceeds will go to the State Ultrasound Program 

 
   Special Guest Speaker: Richard Siejack PSD, KoC State of Maryland Ultrasound Project 

Chairman. The goal of the Ultra Sound Project is to place as many ultrasound 
machines as possible into pregnancy centers throughout the State of Maryland,  

We dedicate this Communion Breakfast to LIFE. 

 

Please place your reservation no later than Friday, May 15th!  
Contacting Jack Giacalone at 301–774–6338 or jgiacal@verizon.net. 

 

Sponsored by Knights of Columbus, Fr. Peter Paul Maher Council, No. 6793, Olney, MD. 

mailto:jgiacal@verizon.net


 
 

Father Peter Paul Maher Council 
 

  39th CHARTER ANNIVERSARY LUNCHEON 
 Sunday, June 14, 2015 (2 - 5 p.m.) 

 
Golden Bull Restaurant 

7 Dalamar Street 
Gaithersburg, MD 20877  

 
Sit Down Luncheon Menu 

 
Chicken Marsala in Wine Reduction with Mushrooms - $30  

Roast Prime Rib of Beef or Fresh Filet of Salmon with Dill Sauce - $33 
Roasted Red Skin Potatoes  

Chocolate Mousse or Vanilla Ice Cream  
Entrees include; Garden Salad, Vegetable of the Day 

Rolls & Butter, Coffee, Tea and Soda 
   

Table of 10 may be reserved and Guests are welcome! 
 

 

    Reservations must be made no later than Wednesday June 10, 2014 
Contact Jack on (301) 774 6338 or at jgiacal@verizon.net  

 
Make your check payable to: Fr. Maher Council #6793 . 
Mail it, along with your dinner and dessert selections to:  

Jack Giacalone, 3901 Shallow Brook Lane Olney, MD 20832  

mailto:jgiacal@verizon.net


  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Father Maher’s Knightly News 
 is published monthly by 

Knights of Columbus Council 6793  
Father Peter Paul Maher Council. 

†  † 
We proudly serve the parishes and families 
 of St. Patrick’s Church in Rockville and  

St. Peter’s Church in Olney 
 
 
 
 

 JLN LANDSCAPE SERVICES 
(443) 472-3806 

Jason_norris301@hotmail.com  
 

  
 

 

 

 Over 300 Knights could 
read your ad here! 

 
Send advertisements to: 

PMknight6793kofc@verizon.net 

 Communion Breakfast for Life SUN/MAY/17 (10AM-2PM) at St. 
Peter’s Parish Center, follows the 9AM Mass – To attend, call Jack Giacalone 
on 301-774-6338 or email: JGiacal@verizon.net 
 

 Are you interested in occupying a Council position? There are several 
openings.  See nominating committee member contacts on page 5.  

mailto:Jason_norris301@hotmail.c
mailto:Editor6793@yahoo.com
mailto:JGiacal@verizon.net


 
Knights of Columbus 
Fr. Peter Paul Maher Council #6793 
Post Office Box 570 
Olney, MD  20830            
Return Service Requested 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

  
 
MAY 06 WED Executive Meeting, 7:30PM St. Patrick’s Parish Center (See 1st floor bulletin board for room number.) 
MAY 10 SUN Mothers’ Day – Tell all the women in your lives how much they mean to you! 
 NOTE: Our Council will serve donuts and coffee to St. Patrick’s parishioners after the 9:30AM Mass on MAY 10.  
MAY 12 TUE Session for Prospective Members, St. Peter’s Shepherd’s Room, 8PM 
MAY 13 WED Business Meeting, OLGC Classroom #114 ~ Arrive at 7PM for Divine Mercy Chaplet. 
MAY 14 THU Feast of the Ascension of our Lord 
MAY 15 FRI St. Patrick’s Family Festival at the Parish Center and Field (6:30 to 10PM) – See detailed article on page-2. 
MAY 16 SAT MOVING DAY from Marian’s Cottage (8AM ‘til we are done) Contact Jack G. to volunteer. 
MAY 17 SUN Communion Breakfast for Life, St. Peter’s Parish Center – See attached flyer for details. 
MAY 21 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly #2861 Business Meeting, Fr. Cuddy Hall Council #2323 at 8 PM 
MAY 24 SUN Pentecost  
MAY 25 MON Memorial Day Mass at Gate of Heaven Cemetery * Arrive no later than 9:30AM for 10AM Mass. 
 Knights who volunteer for Parking Control please arrive at 8:45AM. To assist, call Joe Krempasky (301-774-4891). 
MAY 27 WED First Degree at OLGC, Room #114 – Candidates should arrive at 7PM.  
 

                    ♥                   
 

JUN 03 WED Executive Meeting, 7:30PM St. Patrick’s Parish Center (See 1st floor bulletin board for room number.)  
JUN 09 TUE Session for Prospective Members, St. Peter’s Shepherd’s Room, 8PM 
JUN 10 WED  Business Meeting, OLGC Classroom #114, 7:30PM – Council elections will be held. 
JUN 14 SUN Council’s 39th Charter Anniversary Luncheon – See attached flyer for details. 
JUN 18 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly #2861 Business Meeting, Fr. Cuddy Hall Council #2323 at 8 PM 
JUN 21 SUN Fathers’ Day – Celebrate all the “Dads” in your life! 
JUN 24 WED Final 2014/2015 Council Social - Scholarship Presentations, Spring Raffle Drawing & Pot-Luck Dinner 

 
► For more information or to participate in any council event, call GK Joseph Feakes on 301-774-0137. 
► Council Calendar: View it at: www.KofC6793.org  (Select “Event Calendar” at the left and the current month’s calendar will be 
displayed.) Scroll forward to view upcoming events.) To view Monthly Business Meeting Minutes on the website: (On the HOME 
screen, scroll to the bottom of the page, on the right, select “Access Minutes” in the Council Minutes section.)  
► DEADLINE: Newsletter content MUST be sent, via e-mail, to Paul McFarlane [PMknight6793kofc@verizon.net] 
NO later than the 15th of the month to be included in the following month’s publication. Newsletter content questions or story ideas may 
be sent to Paul via e-mail, anytime or call him on (301-633-9439).  

NON-PROFIT 
ORGANIZATION 

U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
SUBURBAN, MD 20898 

PERMIT #3920 

 
 

THE MONTH OF MAY IS DEVOTED 
TO OUR BLESSED MOTHER 
 Hail Mary, full of grace, 
 The Lord is with Thee. 
 

 Blessed art thou among women. 
 And blessed is the fruit of thy womb, Jesus. 
 

 Holy Mary, Mother of God, pray for we sinners, now 
 and at the hour of our death.  Amen. 

http://www.kofc6793.org/
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